From:

To: Legislative Services email
Subject: Neighbour feedback on DPV 00241 for 250 Douglas Street
Date: September 2, 2024 12:36:37 AM

Hello Legislative Services, Mayor and Council -

I am writing to express my full support for the subject application. | am an immediate neighbour to the
property, my address being 247 St. Andrews Street, where | have resided for twelve years.

Please note that | am writing this letter as a private citizen, and am not acting in my capacity as President
of the James Bay Neighbourhood Association, nor as the Chair of the Board of Variance for the City of

Victoria.

| wish the applicants well with their project and hope Council will accept the proposal as presented.
Kind regards - Trevor

Trevor Moat

247 St. Andrews Street
Victoria BC V8V 2N1





